
 

 
NOTICE FOR RESIDENTS AT  

THE BAYSHORE 
 
 

FRONT ENTRANCE 

Please be advised on  

Monday October 15th, 2018  
the Front Entrance East Door only  

will be out of order service to allow the new 

interlock entrance to be completed 

Following this portion of the entrance the Front 

Entrance West Door will be out of service 

It is anticipated to have full completion of this area 

by October 18th, 2018 

WE ASK THAT CAUTION BE OBSERVED  

WHILE IN THIS AREA 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

Oct 11, 2018(MAXTV) 


